
From: Mark Polischak 
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 6:55 AM 
To: Michele Mician 
Cc: Joseph Jackson 
Subject: Sustainability Commission position resignation 

Michelle: 

Please see the attached letter. 

Thank you 

Mark 

Dear Michelle: 

It is with regret that I write to inform you that, effective with this letter, I resign my 
position as Sustainability Commissioner with the Palm Springs Sustainability 
Commission. 

Due to a change in my assignment at work and the associated time commitment 
which includes travel throughout this year, I do not believe I will be able to continue 
to dedicate the time and effort necessary to the Sustainability Commission and the 
people of Palm Springs that is most certainly deserved. 

I have also spoken to Chair Jackson and will provide him with contacts and 
information for items that I was working on as part of the commission's Waste sub­
committee. 

Thank you so much for providing me the opportunity to participate in the 
commission over the last three years. It has been a rewarding and interesting· 
experience. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Polischak 
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